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This month in technology we have worked on the following projects:

Worked with the District Testing Coordinator in preparing labs and monitoring the
TELPAS test online for students form all three campuses.

Worked with Mrs. Jackson and Mrs. Savala at OES training them on the use of search
functions with the video surveillance system.

Worked with maintenance and the Crockett County Sheriff’s Office in the recovery of the
damaged digital video recorder from the Intermediate School, replaced the DVR with one
I had on hand from the OHS portable buildings and set it up at OIS, then worked with
Kay Gee Security to replace the damaged cameras and install an updated alarm system at
OIS, the system is installed and active.

Worked with DAEP relocating student computers and Mr. Hawthorne’s computer and
phone to the OMS portable building, setting up computers and installing a network
printer so DAEP students can continue with computer assignments.

Scheduled delivery for new Distance Learning Equipment from 121 technologies for last
week of April. We will be receiving 4 new Distance Learning Stations from a USDA
grant that we participated in about two years ago.

Worked with teachers offering at least weekly trainings on subjects such as Mimio,
ExamView Software, Einstruction and other programs used by the district.

Worked at OMS on the labs, updating some of the workstations and working through
issues with connectivity on the WWW.learning.com website used for 7" grade
computers.

Assisted Superintendent by setting up equipment for budget workshop meetings at OES.
Continued work and support for Fitness Gram reports.

Continually upgrade the calendars, tweets, post a weekly newsletter and posting notices
on the district webpage.

Attended training on the new Microsoft License agreement so we can hopefully save
money by restructuring our agreement with Microsoft.

Assisted campuses in scheduling and Distance Learning field trips and storytelling
adventures.

Worked at OES adjusting the electronic doors. There are still some issues with a couple
of the entry systems.

Repair circulation computer at OES and reconfigure software.

We continue to support staff and students in their use of technology in the district.


http://www.learning.com/

